
Re-Registration/Transferring to another School  
A Re-Registration Form will be distributed each March/April to 
indicate that your child/children will be returning to St Patrick’s 
the following September. 

A Transfer Form should be completed before a child moves to 
another school. This is available from the school secretary and 
should be returned to the school before leaving.  


